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I cannot believe this is even being entertained.  Allowing homeless people to 

essentially put their tent wherever they please is antithetical to a humane, civilized 

society.  Let the state and its communities work on helping the homeless find 

housing.  But let’s not encourage or enable the homeless to maintain the status quo 

which is unsafe and awful for them and unsafe and awful for the taxpayers of the 

state.   

Please stop the madness and reject this proposal.   


